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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

10 October 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
I hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to announce a new initiative that aims 
to enhance communication and engagement within our school community. We are 
launching official social media accounts to keep you informed about school news, 
events and updates.  
 
In today’s digital age, social media platforms have become powerful tools for 
communication and collaboration. By establishing a presence on these platforms, we 
hope to increase communication with all members of the school community and 
provide real time updates on school events, important announcements and other 
relevant information.  
 

We have three new Instagram Accounts that are now active: 
1. Whole School News & Events: Hendon.School 

This account will be used to share school events, news and important 
announcements. 

2. PE Department News & Events: Hendon_school_pe 
This account will be used to share upcoming fixture details, results, trips and any 

other relevant sporting news. 
3. Student Voice News & Events: Hendon_student_voice 

This account will be run by the student voice team to share updates on initiatives 
they are running and opportunities to be involved. 

 
We invite you to connect with us on this platform and stay updated with the latest news 
and events at Hendon School. We are excited about the opportunities that social 
media will bring to our school community. By joining us on this platform, you will be an 
integral part of our effort to strengthen communication and engagement at Hendon 
School.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

Miss K Downing 

 
 
Senior Leader    
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